
Competitions Secretary Report for Jun 2022 meeting 

 

CURRENT NUMBERS FOR SATURDAY EVENTS 

The 9-High online events have attracted 10-11 tables per week on average, but are requiring a lot 

more advertising to keep numbers up. 

    
ARNOLD CUP & PLATE – all completed, but Kent is unable to submit a team in Pachabo due to 
only pair out of 4 pairs in Semifinals able to play. 
 
CONGRESS – 29/30th October 2022 
Paul and I had a meeting with Peter Clinch and Joy from Sussex. We plan to have both days Green 
Pointed running a joint congress at TWBC. Advertising to be posted soon. 9-High event on Saturday. 
Notes: 
 

 
We need to discuss cups and whether we use any? 
 
 
GREEN POINT SWISS TEAMS 
Following lots of advertising, we had a 23 tables. Only one team from Suffolk. We do not plan to run 
this next year – East Anglia will not wish to run a join event. They had to cancel their Saturday Swiss 
Pairs since so few entries.  
 
IMPROVER PAIRS 
As part of Spring Bank Holiday Congress 4th June (sessions of 37 & 38 tables)  and  Easter Sunday 
17th April (sessions of 26 & 36 tables). Entries still very good.  
 
PHILLIMORE 
Sunday 19th June. Our first F2F event for 2022. Currently 6.5 tables. The AGM can be at TWBC as 
well. I have confirmed with TWBC that we are definitely running it, but it will make a loss. It’s 
important to get F2F bridge up and running.  
 
 



 
AGREED DATES FOR 2022-2023, TWBC unless indicated 
 

Sun 9th October 2022   Dyer Smith (Mixed) 

Sat/Sun 29/30th October 2022  Congress 

Sun 15th January 2023   Homines Mens & Femina Ladies Pairs 

Sat/Sun 28/29 January 2023 Corbett Teams 

February 2023   Larsky Semifinals  (4 semis at clubs) 

Sun  5th March 2023    Green Pointed Swiss Pairs      

Sat 18th March 2023   Larsky Final   - Maidstone  

Sun 23rd April 2023   George Griffiths Seniors Pairs    (Easter is 9th Apr) 

Sun 18th June 2023   Phillimore Blue Pointed Swiss Pairs & AGM 

 
The Working Group suggests smaller events should be nearer Maidstone, but we would need to find 
e.g. a school to accommodate the event, not easy, and transport equipment. We could use 
Maidstone Bridge Club – but then numbers are limited to 16 tables and we would need to have 
events on Saturday.   
 
The Working Group suggests restarting the Area Leagues, but online in divisions to cut out travel. 
 

SB 08/06/2022 


